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Venue: MTR Assembly Hall, 8/F., MTRHQs Building, 

 Telford Plaza, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon. 

Registration: Prior registration is required. Applications will be accepted on a 
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� MTR staff can send e-mail to Mr. CHEUNG Pan Yeung at E-mail: 
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Deadline of Application: 1st August 2016 (Monday) 

 

Abstract: 

 

The Singapore North-South-East-West Line re-signalling project is to replace a fixed block ATP 

system with an advanced CBTC moving block system. The North-South-East-West Line project 

team takes this opportunity looking into areas that the advanced signalling system can bring about 

to improve the system performance. This presentation gives a brief review of the legacy fixed block 

system and the railway infrastructure and their limitations and then followed by the principles and 

approaches in which system performance improvements are realised in the new CBTC system will 

be given.    

 

 


